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Calendar with 
your dogs. It is 
that time of 
year 
to 
ask 
those that are interested in an old 
fashioned wall calendar.  Send 
your photos to BASH@com-
ctl.com.   Cost is $25 to mail to 
you.  If you want a picture on 

your dog’s birthday, just let us know and as long as it 
is available we will accomadate you. 
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BASH    Officers  2024-25 
 
President  Anthony Taskey 
orcuskey@gmail.com 
 
Vice President  David 
Garibay 
Dsuper29@aol.com 
 
Secretary: Beth 
Chamberlain 
b.d.c@comcast.net 
 
Treasurer  Randee McQueen 
BASH@com-ctl.com 
 
Activity Coordinator 
Marie Steven 
sleddingshopper@pacbell.net 
 



“Who wants to Wine and Woo?" 
 
We thought it would be fun to meet at a local winery for wine tasting with our dogs.   
 
I’ve spoken to Guglielmo Winery in Morgan Hill which is on E. Main Ave. off of 101, 
across from Live Oak HS.  They can set aside a spot for us on their patio for folks and 
their dogs (probably 8 dogs maximum) where we can do wine tasting and have a 
picnic.  They encourage guests to bring a picnic and enjoy the beautiful surroundings.   
 
We will have a sign-up sheet prior to the event to figure out what snacks people want 
to bring to share with the group.   
 
 
Children are welcome to attend with their parents.  Dogs must be on leash.   
 
They can accommodate us on Sunday October 27th starting at 11:30.  Most people 
stay about 1.5 hours leaving time to explore the fantastic gift shop on site.   
 
Please let Nannette Morgan know if you can attend and how many adults will be 
coming with you.    
 
Cost of wine tasting is $20/person.  They do add on a 20% tip on top of the tasting for 
groups.   
 
Please let Nannette know by Friday, September 27th at the latest so that she can book 
our group.  Earlier is better ;-) 
 
Nannette can be reached at pipernanoo@aol.com or you can text her at 408-806-2021 
" 
Nannette Morgan BA, CPDT-KA ACDBC 
Certified Professional Dog Trainer 
Pawsitive Pals Dog Training 
Morgan Hill, CA 
www.pawsitivepals.net 408-806-2021 
pawsitivepals4@gmail.com 
pipernanoo@aol.com 
 



Talked with Guglielmo Winery. Sunday October 27 is free for a Wine and Woo 11:30-1.  Maybe you can put 
in September newsletter and have people contact me if interested.  



 
 

FUN RUNS SNDD.org.   Sept and Nov (Dates TBD) 
Go to their website for dates…. sndd.org 

Our Fun Run Events are informal low key gatherings.  

They are free and unstaged. 

We all usually just meet at the site of each event and hook up our teams to practice passing other teams and help 
beginners out with friendly advice. 

We generally try to have 1-3 of these events each fall for experience in a race type environment to prepare for 
the upcoming race season. 

These are great opportunities especially for young dogs to learn social skills being around other people and lots 
of other dogs. 

Visit our EVENTS Calendar for upcoming Fun Runs. 

 
BASH General Meeting 

 
 
 Aug 24, 2024 
Kim Flores and Frank Diego’s home 
 
Call Meeting to order at 5:39pm by President Anthony Taskey 
 
Members present - Kim Flores, Frank Diego, Randee McQueen, Anthony Taskey, Marie Stevens, Bill Otto, 
Beth Chamberlain, Christine Costigan 
 
Approved Minutes from General Meeting June 22, 2024- motion made by Randee McQueen, seconded by Bill 
Otto- minutes approved 
 
Agenda 
Officer Reports 
President Anthony Taskey- no report 
Vice President David Garibay- absent no report 
Secretary Beth Chamberlain - no report 
Treasurer Randee McQueen-financial report attached  Total Liabilities and Equity is at $24,068.01.  Net income 
is at negative at -$8,506.47.  There has been $7,384.40 in medical/vet expenses this financial year so far.  



Rescue Report Randee McQueen-Overall we are not adopting out as many dogs as BASH rescue due to 
availability of foster families. We are helping to sponsor adoption through other avenues to still help in finding 
homes for dogs. Heron Ho our rescue coordinator who moved to Texas is still active in networking to help place 
dogs. We have sponsored some placement of dogs in Texas as well as California. Posting on SHRRCA and 
Petfinder has helped in connecting adopters with dog.  
 
Old Business- none 
 
New Business- Nanette Morgan is working on dates for an outing with dogs at a winery in the South Bay Area. 
Beth and Kim are going to check out perhaps a beach walk and brewery outing in Half Moon Bay. 
 
Brags- Randee McQueen’s puppies are now 8 weeks old ! Emburr’s puppies are Sparkk and (Firethorn) Thorr .  
Michelle and David have done their backyard in astroturf and are putting up an awning. 
 
Next meeting TBA  
Adjourn meeting- motion made by Bill Otto and 2nd by Frank Diego. Meeting adjourned at 6:09pm by 
President Anthony Taskey. 

 
Need a location for a meeting in October.  Anyone interested in 
hosting it?  Oct 19 is the only day that is out… 
 
 
Beth and Kim are looking into cool places to hike and then go with the 
dogs somewhere for a snack or lunch….. watch for more information 
 
 
 

Bay Area Siberian Husky Club 
 
Membership Renewal and Associate Application 2024-25  
Membership $35.00 To be a voting member you need to attend 2 general meetings and then 

ASK to be voted in as a voting member   
Date   ____________________________________________ 
Name(s) ____________________________________________ 
Mailing address____________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip  ____________________________________________ 
Area code and phone  ____________________________________________ 
E-mail Address  ____________________________________________ 
Amount Enclosed $  
____ I would like the newsletter mailed to me.  
 
 


